
 

 

 

 
Thursday 29th April 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians and 3rd Year Students, 
We are writing to remind you about our plan for assessment for 3rd Years. 

Model for Junior Cycle Assessment for current 3rd years in Loreto Clonmel 

60% 
End of year exam with each subject area giving a common exam. 
Note: Exams will be done in base classrooms plus one additional room if required. 

20% Continuous assessment of 3rd year tests. 

10% 
Online engagement from January to end of online engagement for 3rd years (as noted in our Letter to Families 
on 8th January 2021). 

10% Continuous assessment of 2nd year tests. 

100% Grand Total 

Also please see below the timetable for the 3rd Year House Exams: 

 
 

Our students will receive (by the end of June 2021) a Loreto Clonmel Junior Cycle Profile of Achievement which will 
include a descriptor or grade for each examinable subject (using model noted at top of the page), CBA descriptors and 
Other Areas of Learning (OALs) information. 
 
We hope to organise an end of Junior Cycle bonding activity for 3rd Years after these exams and students will be notified 
about this in due course. 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 

Anne Mc Grath,      Sarah Rice, 
Principal      Deputy Principal 

http://www.loretoclonmel.ie/
http://www.loretoclonmel.ie/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/29.-Letter-to-families-Friday-8th-January-2021.pdf

